
ADDENDUM K 
Surgery For Morbid Obesity – Limited Exception/Coverage 
 
Surgery for Morbid Obesity is not a covered benefit effective January 1, 2016 for non-ATU Local #519 
covered members.  The exception to this is for non-ATU Local #519 members covered as of December 
31, 2015 who have completed the required treatment plan (as defined in this Master Plan Document) as 
of December 31, 2015.  If this requirement has been met, coverage for the covered member’s morbid 
obesity surgery, as well as any follow-up care or care for surgical complications due to the morbid 
obesity surgery will be covered during the initial two months of 2016 only.   
 


